
 
 

 
13 June 2019 

 
2019 Athletics Carnival 

 
Due to the predicted inclement weather for Monday 17 June 2019 we have moved The Annual Athletics 
Carnival to Wednesday 19 June 2019. We are hoping our third attempt at hosting the carnival is successful. 
 
All previous arrangements and permissions remain unchanged. 
 
Any parents who can assist in some way at the carnival will be most appreciated as help is much needed. 
Please fill out the accompanying section and return it promptly to Mrs Burke by Tuesday 18 June to confirm 
you are able to help on the new date. New volunteers are welcome. 
 
All dance classes for next week will remain as per their usual days and times listed below: 
Boys Dance – Monday at 8.15am 
Junior Girls Dance – Tuesday at 8.15am 
Senior Girls Dance – Thursday at 8.15am 
 
We apologise for the unavoidable numerous changes and hope that the weather is kind to us so that the 
day is a success. 
 
Debbie Burke       Annette Wein 
Carnival Coordinator      Principal 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Wednesday 19 June 2019  

Athletics Carnival 
 

Parent Helpers 
 
I would like to assist at the Athletics Carnival.  Helper’s name ___________________________________ 
 
      Child’s name & class_______________________________ 
I would prefer to assist with the   Infants Carnival   Primary Carnival 
 

 


